
October 4, 2012

To: The Honorable Mayor and City Council

Thru: Brad Corcoran, City Manager

From: Mike Dougherty, Director of Economic Development

Re: Travel Consultants 30th Anniversary

A request is being made to honor the owners of Travel Consultants on their 30th Anniversary that
is being celebrated in October of 2012. A plaque will be presented to Pam Cundiff and her staff 
at the beginning of the October 16, 2012 City Council meeting.

Please let me know if you have any questions concerning this request.


